
Good Afternoon Class of 2027 Families- 

Thank you for attending our Academic Life presentations. We were so excited to see so many 
new Trevians in Cornog Auditorium.  We hope these evenings were informative and piqued your 
student’s interest in all the exciting academic offerings at New Trier.  

If you were unable to attend one of our sessions, you can pick up a folder of informational 
materials in either the D Building vestibule or the B Building vestibule of the 
Northfield Campus until January 27th. A recording of the evening’s presentations and 
materials will be on the Incoming Freshmen webpage on Friday, January 20th.  

As you begin to consider courses for your student, please use the Frequently Asked Questions 
videos made by our department leaders. They will be very valuable throughout the course 
selection period as a supplement to the materials you will receive by mail. 

Please remember that we have our All About Electives Night on Wednesday, February 1st 
for both students and parents. This will be an ideal opportunity for students to see our elective 
program in action and get to know the different buildings on the Northfield Campus. 

As always, if you have questions, please consult the Incoming Freshmen Webpage of the New 
Trier website. You may also ask questions through the Ask the Transition Coordinator link. 

We look forward to seeing you at All About Electives on February 1st.   

Sincerely, 

Lori Worth 

Transition Coordinator, Northfield Campus 
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